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Meeting Minutes

Planning Commission

10:00 AM 5th Floor Conference RoomFriday, August 21, 2015

This is a special meeting of the City Planning Commission.

Call To Order

Mr. Poole called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m.

Roll Call

Mr. Rodney Poole

Mr. Melvin Law

Mr. David Johannas

Ms. Lynn McAteer

Mr. Jeffrey Sadler

Present 5 - 

Mr. Doug Cole

Ms. Ellen Robertson

Ms. Selena Cuffee-Glenn

Ms. Amy Howard

Absent 4 - 

Chair's Comments

Mr.  Poole welcomed everyone who was present.

Director's Report

There was no Director's Report.

-  Council Action Update

There was no Council Action Update.

Consideration of Continuances and Deletions from Agenda

Regular Agenda

1. a2015 - 984 Section 17.05 Review to approve a mural project on the Belvidere Street 

Wall to be installed before the UCI bike race

PAC Report

Proposed Examples of Potential Artwork

Attachments:

Ms. Lory Markham introduced Ms. Ellyn Parker, the new Secretary to the City's Public 

Art Commission and Public Art Coordinator.

Ms. Parker provided a presentation on the mural project and gave the Public Art 

Commission's recommendation of approval.
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Mr. Grieg Leach, lead artist on the mural project, provided a presentation on the project.

Ms. McAteer asked if the lines between the murals will be wavy or straight.

Mr. Leach stated that the lines will be wavy and designed by each artist. He continued 

that each artist’s section will be separated by a street.

Ms. McAteer asked how long the art work would be up.

Mr. Leach stated that the murals will be painted with high quality paint and would last as 

long as house paint. He stated that the City would paint over it after it deteriorated.

Mr. Johannas stated that this will be a great improvement.

A motion was made by Ms. McAteer, seconded by Mr. Sadler, that this Section 

17.05 Review be approved. The motion carried unanimously.

Mr. Poole, Mr. Law, Mr. Johannas, Ms. McAteer and Mr. SadlerAye: 5 - 

Adjournment

Mr. Poole adjourned the meeting at 10:08 a.m.

_______________________________________

Rodney M. Poole, Chair

_______________________________________

Lory P. Markham, Secretary
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